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Public Meeting 

Scheduled by 

Illinois Department of Transportation 

For Improvement of US Business 51 in Bloomington & Normal 

 

 

The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) announced today a public meeting has been 

scheduled for November 6, 2023, from 4:30 P.M. to 6:30 P.M. in the Council Chambers at the 

Government Center, 115 East Washington Street, Bloomington, IL, for the purpose of discussing 

the improvement of US  51 Business from south of Olive Street in Bloomington to north of Gregory 

Street/Bowles Street in Normal.  All persons interested in this project are invited to attend the 

meeting. 

 

The meeting will be conducted on an informal basis with project displays and other information 

available for viewing.  IDOT representatives will also be available to explain the project, answer 

individual questions and record comments offered by those in attendance.  Particularly, comments 

regarding bicycle and pedestrian accommodations, parking impacts, and from potentially affected 

property owners, are encouraged. 

 

Preliminary reports, including an engineering analysis with drawings, maps, and aerial 

photography, will be available for inspection and viewing during the entire time the IDOT 

representatives are present.  This same material is available for review and inspection at the 

district office address below. 

 

The location of the meeting is accessible to persons with disabilities.  If special accommodations 

or assistance are needed, please contact Clare Dietz at the number below by November 2, 2023. 

 

For more information, contact Kensil Garnett, Regional Engineer, 13473 Hwy. 133, P.O. Box 610, 

Paris, IL  61944-0610, telephone 217/465-4181, fax 217/463-2294. 

 

 

 


